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David Barron was quoted in Politico discussing if employees should still be required to wear masks on

the job. David predicts that most workers in customer-facing jobs will likely still have to wear masks,

despite the CDC’s change. He also warns that it will be “difficult to enforce” separate workplace rules

for vaccinated and unvaccinated employees, which large retailers have already started to implement.

To read more of this article, click here.
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